
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
5th November 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Children in Need 2020 – Friday 13th November.  

We will be taking part in fundraising for Children in Need again this year as we feel it is such 
a worthy cause. Particularly with the turbulent year the world has had, it is important we 
support those children that need it most.  Unfortunately due to COVID restrictions, we won’t 
be able to have as many whole school activities as we did last year, but we hope we can still 
recognise and celebrate the day within our class bubbles.  

On Friday 13th November, we will be having a non-uniform day.  Please wear something 
spotty or something yellow.  No hair dye please.  Please bring in a donation for children in 
need, the suggested amount is 50p. Any donations brought in will be quarantined in a safe 
space within class bubbles for a minimum of 72 hours.  

Within classes, children will be discussing the importance of Children in Need, and we will be 
enabling the children to understand how we are helping those that are less fortunate than 
ourselves.  

Thank you for your support with this – we look forward to seeing everyone dressed up spotty 
and yellow, just like Pudsey.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Fancy 
PSE Coordinator 

 


